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Friends of Loudwater 

School (FOLS) 
  

Dear Reader,   

FOLS would like to put a 

request out there to see if 

anyone would like to sponsor a 

totaliser board (similar to the 

photo). So all our wonderful 

parents and supporters of our 

fundraisers can see how we are 

doing. If you would like to seize 

this opportunity of sponsorship 

please see a member of the 

FOLS team. 

Thank you to everyone for all the donations for Bags 2 

School on Wednesday this week, it all goes towards 

raising vital funds for our wonderful school. 

We are now on the hunt for raffle prizes for our grand 

Christmas raffle to be held at the end of this term. If 

you have any prizes you wish to donate they would be 

gratefully received. Funds raised from the raffle will be 

for science equipment which all the children in the 

school will benefit from. 

Talking of raffles there are still a few unclaimed prizes left 

over from the summer fete in the school office, if these 

are not collected by 9th November they will be entered 

in to the Christmas raffle. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Wednesday 7th November 

Mr India Social Evening 

 

Friday 14th December 

Christmas Panto 
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Thank-you for all the entries to the very popular Spooky 

Cake Competition today and many congratulations to 

each of the class winners. 

Wednesday 7th November is our social evening at Mr 

India in Loudwater there are still tickets available at 

£20.00 per person if you wish to attend. This is for a set 

menu (Halal and vegetarian options are available), 

please see Natalie Ross or any FOLS committee 

member if you would like to purchase a ticket for this 

event, cash, cheque and cards are accepted. 

  

FOLS Annual General Meeting:  Our AGM was held on 

Tuesday 30th October.  Many thanks to all those who 

attended.  At this meeting Mohammed Ashraff (Ash) 

stood down as Chairperson.  He has done an amazing 

job these past few years and he was thanked for the 

contribution he has made and for all his hard work.  

Shelley Sheppard was unanimously elected as the new 

Chairperson, leaving the role of Treasurer vacant 

which Vicky Marzana will be taking on.  Jacquie 

Subhan will remain in place as Secretary.  

 
 

 


